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Attention interested Drama Club Students and Parents!  
An Informational Meeting and Movie showing for Once Upon a Mattress is coming up 

in the next few weeks: 
 

Who: All students who are interested in being in the cast OR crew of the musical 
 
When:  
Friday November 17 during Homeroom for the interest meeting 
Thursday November 30th from 2:25pm-4:00pm to watch the movie 
 
Where: Both events are in the auditorium 
 
What: The interest meeting is where students learn information about the play and 
receive their audition materials if they want to be in the cast. The movie is being shown 
for students to help prepare them for working on it; this is helpful for both potential cast 
and crew members. A permission slip will be passed out during the meeting for students 
to see the movie. *It is not a requirement to watch the movie – just a suggestion. Not 
attending will not impact whether or not you are cast in the show. However, it can help 
enhance your audition 

 
Summary of the musical: (taken from RNH.com – Rodgers and Hammerstein Organization) 

 
If you thought you knew the story of 'The Princess and The Pea,' you may be in for a 
walloping surprise! Did you know, for instance, that Princess Winnifred actually swam the 
moat to reach Prince Dauntless the Drab? Or that it may not have been the pea at all that 
caused the princess a sleepless night? Carried on a wave of beguiling songs, by turns 
hilarious and raucous, romantic and melodic, this rollicking spin on the familiar classic of 
royal courtship and comeuppance provides for some side-splitting shenanigans. Chances 
are, you'll never look at fairy tales quite the same way again. 
  
Source: http://www.rnh.com/show/380/Getting-to-Know-Once-Upon-A-Mattress 
 

Please email Mr. Hill (MHill@wcasd.net) or Ms. Prilutski 
(KPrilutski@wcasd.net) with any questions. 
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